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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF GUATEMALA STATING ITS INTEREST
 IN CONTINUING AS COORDINATOR OF WORKING GROUP 4 
ON TECHNOLOGICAL DEVELOPMENT 
GUATEMALA
NATIONAL SECRETARIAT OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

Guatemala, October 24, 2017
Ref. DITEC 55-10-2017

Technical Secretariat

Inter-American Committee of Science and Technology (COMCYT)

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI)

Organization of American States (OAS)

Washington, D.C.
As regards the Fifth Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities of Science and Technology (V REMCYT), which will take place November 2-3, 2017, in Medellín Colombia, the Government of Guatemala, through its National Secretariat of Science and Technology (SENACYT), is pleased to confirm SENACYT’s interest in continuing to support the Inter-American Committee of Science and Technology (COMCYT) as coordinator of Working Group 4 on Technological Development. 

We would like to thank in advance the OAS member states and our Group 4 partners for their valuable collaboration in implementing the Declaration of Medellín and the Plan of Action of Guatemala, for purposes of consolidating our work on technology transfer and trade and exchanging experiences on the economic and social impacts brought about by transformative technologies, as well as the opportunities that such technologies afford.

SENACYT avails itself of this occasion to convey to the REMCYT delegations and the Technical Secretariat its most distinguished consideration. 


Sincerely,


Dr. Oscar Manuel Cobar Pinto


National Secretary of Science and Technology
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